
EARLY LEARNING IS 

NO SMALL MATTER 

Join us for a reception, screening 
and panel discussion of the film 
No Small Matter - a look at one of 
the most over looked, 
underestimated, and powerful 
force for good in America today: 
Early Childhood Education

WHEN
Wednesday  May 1, 2019
Reception at 6pm
Screening and Discussion  6:30pm - 8:30pm

WHERE
Lesley University, University Hall 
2nd Floor Auditorium 
1815 Mass Ave, Cambridge

Sponsored by the Somerville Partnership 
for Young Children, Cambridge Birth-3rd 
Grade Partnership, and Lesley University




